YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO ATTEND…
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Parent-Teacher Conferences
 (
English as a Second Language Program
 conducts parent conferences every month. 
They can be held at school or
 the con
venience of your own home. I
 will do our best to accommodate your requests. 
I
 will also be checking with the schools’ offices about 
semiannual 
parent
-
 teacher conference schedules. If you would like me to attend a particular conference please let me know and I will do my best to be there.
Please fill out this notice and return to school. A confirmation of your appointment
 could be send by your preferred method (email, phone, text).
Name of student(s):______________________________
Date, Time, Place
:_
______________________________
Best contact information
:_
_________________________
Any particular area of concern
:_
____________________
)
















For more information: contact Natalia Rogova, ESOL Coordinator Monadnock District #93 nrogova@mrsd.org


Look forward to seeing you soon!
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